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Subject: COVID -19 V



 
 

 
4. Additionally, all contractor/vendor personnel (exempted and non-exempted) are required to comply with 


	As a healthcare organization that prioritizes quality and safety and to assure the health of our patients, staff, and visitors, NYU Langone Health (NYULH) instituted a requirement in 2021 that all Contractors/Vendors and their personnel be fully vacci...
	Contractor/Vendor personnel may be denied entry or asked to leave our facilities at any time for failure to comply with the above or any other NYU Langone Health policies.

